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Permanent Ban on City or County Requirements for Residential  
Fire Sprinklers�—House Sub. for SB 101

House Sub. for SB 101 permanently restricts cities and counties from adopting or 
enforcing any ordinance, code, or other policy that requires the installation of a multi-
purpose residential fire protection sprinkler system in a residential structure. (This replaces 
a temporary ban  that was enacted in 2010.)  It prohibits a city or county from requiring the 
installation of such a sprinkler system as a condition for the consideration or approval of 
a building permit or plat. SB 101




